
Dear Sirs, 

 

Thank you for consulting the Canal & River Trust on the submission version of the Bottesford Neighbourhood 

Plan. 

 

The Trust is pleased to note that the submission version has been amended to reflect suggestions made by the 

Trust as part of the Regulation 14 consultation. 

 

I can confirm that we have no further comments to make on the Plan. 

 

Regards, 

 

Ian Dickinson MRTPI 

Area Planner  

 

Canal & River Trust, The Kiln, Mather Road, Newark, Notts NG24 1FB 

 

The Canal & River Trust is a registered charity entrusted with the care of 2,000 miles of waterways in England 

and Wales. Get involved, join us - Visit I Donate I Volunteer at www.canalrivertrust.org.uk  Please visit 

www.canalrivertrust.org.uk to find out more about the Canal & River Trust. Follow @canalrivertrust from the Canal & River Trust on 
Twitter. 
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